
Good afternoon. 
 
My name is Serenity Warby and I live in Collector NSW. 
I am writing to you in regards to he Incinerator that is being proposed by Veolia to be built in Tarago. 
I am strongly opposed to this project for so many reasons. 
 
Veolias toxic waste incinerator is in direct conflict of what the Tarago and surrounding areas are is about. 
It is surrounded by farming communities, wind farms, and water ways. 
 
I personally moved out of town for a more sustainable lifestyle that would provide better health for my family. 
If this goes ahead the pollutants will be falling directly onto my roof affecting the drinking water of my family, 
the fruit and vegetables we grow, along with everyone else who survives of tank water and homegrown 
produce. 
My children will be the ones who will suffer the most with the potential for reproductive issues, cancer, 
decreased lung function, raspatory and heart issues 
The results will be severe and dramatic on the health of the people and the environment surrounding it 
 
Financially this will impact property prices in surrounding areas 
 
This affects so may communities from Canberra to Goulburn, Braidwood to Yass and everyone in between. 
 
Veolia's track record of contaminating local waterways is proven they cannot safely manage toxic outputs.  
We already deal with the foul and disgusting stench that comes from that direction, at woodlawn.  
 
Sydney should be keeping this in their own backyard and poisoning their communities. I guess their lives are 
more important than the farming and rural communities that are a part of the food bowl. 
 
The fact that the NSW governments knows the incinerators will impact human health and are still willing to 
support this is massively disappointing and concerning. 
 
Climate change is already a massive issue. This solution is adding to the problem, this is not recycling, it is not 
an environmental choice that anyone should be making and then imposing on the surrounding communities. 
 
This is not safe anywhere. This is a dangerous grab for money. 
 
I don't need to layout or re- write all of the implications of this 600million dollar incinerator, everyone knows 
what they are, even if political puppets want to stick their heads in the sand and not be a voice for the people 
that prop up these areas, 
I am disgusted and ashamed of local policy makers who are willing to let this slide for financial gain. 
 
I say NO NO NO to a toxic waste incinerator. 
 
Kind regards 
Serenity Warby 
11 Bourke st Collector 
NSW 
2581 
0410983470 
 
 


